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I strongly support SJR 33. All Oregonians deserve to be treated fairly under the law, 

regardless of whom they are or whom they love. We need to urgently remove 

outdated language from our state Constitution. Oregon voters should have the 

opportunity to vote on this important Constitutional amendment that affects their 

rights. Thank you. 


